
With bargaining for the K-12 Provincial
Framework Agreement coming up, your
provincial bargaining committee needs to
know your priorities.

Your answers and input are invaluable to get
us the fair deal we deserve. 

The more K-12 members that do the
survey means more power for us at the
bargaining table.

It should only take about 15-20 minutes of
your time. The survey is open until
December 17, 2024.

More Voices, More Power
 

Have your voice heard 
by filling out the 

provincial bargaining survey

Surveys are
CONFIDENTIAL.

Some results are
shared with Locals to
help inform local
bargaining. 

Results are NOT
shared with employers
or any other union
members.

If you have any questions or need support to take the survey, please contact your local.
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